
 

Wyoming Public School 
 

Rainbow Run for Fun 

 
Dear parents and caregivers 
 
Students at Wyoming Public School will be participating in a Rainbow Run for Fun (Colour 
Run) to support the wellbeing programs of the school on Thursday 28 April 2022.  
 
Participation in the run is free of charge to students.  
 
Optional colour merchandise is available for purchase to support Year 6 Fundraising. The 
P&C will also be organising fundraising food and drink options. Separate correspondence 
will be sent home regarding this.     
 

Quality Colour Powder Pty Ltd has been used to supply powder made of cornflower/corn-

starch and synthetic food dye. A Safety Data Sheet is available to parents on request.    

 
Special requirements:  

❑ Students are to come to school dressed in light coloured, sun safe clothes and 
enclosed shoes (no singlets or mid-drift tops) 

❑ Students are asked to bring sunscreen and apply before the run  
❑ Students may wish to bring goggles/sunglasses to protect eyes from powder   
❑ We recommended that students with respiratory conditions (e.g., asthma) wear a 

mask – these can be provided 
❑ Students with light coloured hair may wish to apply hair conditioner or olive oil to 

their hair to prevent it from being coloured 
❑ Students are encouraged to pack a towel to sit on during transport home to avoid 

colour transfer  
 
Please note that items including shoes may become stained by the colour powder 
used.  
 
Organisation: 
12.30pm – Parents and families invited to join with students under the COLA and on the 
concrete areas for a picnic lunch - Please note entry will be via Maidens Brush Road 
administration pedestrian gate only.    
1.10pm – Students will assemble under the COLA in class groups. Parents are asked to 
move to the designated viewing area 
1.15pm – Event commences with students completing the course supervised by staff 
2.30pm – Event concludes with whole school “dance off.” Families will be invited to join 
their children for the last dance, photos, and fun 
 
We ask that all children remain at school until 2.30pm. After this time students may leave 
with their parents while all other students assemble under the COLA for normal dismissal 
procedures.  
 



 

Please note that this event is for current families of Wyoming Public School only. Older 
siblings who are High School age or siblings who attend a different school are not 
permitted.  
 
Students who do not wish to participate in the “colour” part of the day will have the option 
to join in the obstacle course. Some colour transfer from equipment may still occur.   
 
Representing Wyoming Public School at an out of school event is a privilege for students 

who follow the school Welfare and Discipline Policy. Any student who does not follow this 

policy will be withdrawn at the discretion of the Principal and Executive Team. Generally, 

this will include any student who receives 2 or more detentions, a suspension or any 

incident involving aggressive behaviour in the 4 weeks prior to the event.  

 
 
 
Rebecca Wild  
Principal  
28.03.22  



 

Wyoming Public School 
 

 
Please return to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 27 April 2022. 
 
I give my consent for _____________________ of class ______ to participate in the 
Rainbow Run for Fun on Thursday 28 April 2022. 
 
I understand that this event is for students at Wyoming Public School and that High School 
siblings or siblings from other schools are not permitted to attend.  
 
I accept that the clothing/shoes worn by my child and/or light coloured hair may become 
stained by the coloured powder. 
 
I acknowledge that the Rainbow Run for Fun is required to be held in accordance with any 
current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of 
Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my 
child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event.  
I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if 
directed to isolate under public health orders. 
    
 
My child has a respiratory condition (e.g., asthma)    YES  NO 
 
 
I request that my child be supplied a mask to wear during the run      YES  NO  
 
 
I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment if required YES  NO 
 
 
             
Signature        Date 
 
Privacy Advice 
The information provided on this form is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and 
other health care related needs about students who are currently enrolled at Wyoming Public School and who are participating in school 
excursions, sporting activities or other educational or school activities. 
 
It will be used by officers of the NSW Department of Education and Training to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise 
risks when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities. 
 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external 
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school 
activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such 
excursions or activities.  
 
Provision of this information is not required by law. However, a failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not 
participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative 
educational experience. 
 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you 
have any concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 
 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 

Rainbow Run for Fun Consent Form  
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